
                                 

Frederiksen Elementary School ❘ PFC Meeting Agenda ❘ 11/07/24 @ 7:00 PM 
In-Person  

● Welcome/Introductions (All Present) 
 
● Principal Update: Matt Britten 
 
Veteran’s day ceremony in on 11/8 from 9:30 to 10:30 AM. We have over 50 military families at 
Frederiksen. All active military members and veterans are invited. Nov 1 Mr. Britten attended PBIS & 
MTSS training for cultural and student mental health awareness. State wide test CASP results are back. 
Fred students scored 2-3% more than the previous years in English and Math. We have seen an increase 
of 30% in science scores. We brought in a new science teacher Mrs. Bloom and that helped increase our 
numbers. 

 
● DUSD Trustee: Kristin Speck 
 
Trustees are elected by area. Ms. Speck has been elected from Area 2 of West Dublin.  
 

■ Fred Enrollment 
 
684 students are enrolled at Fred. 4 elementary schools in Dublin (Fred, Murray, Green and 
Kolb) have enrollment in 600s and other 3 have enrollemnt in 800s.The capacity of Fred is 914 
students. We may see 600 kids enrolled at Fred in 5-6 years. Housing has gone up in the last 
couple of years. 6th grade is the largest class in DUSD with 1025 students. Second largest being 
8th grade with 1007 students followed by 5th and 7th grade in upper 900s. Wells has enrollment 
of 1060 students and has a capacity of 1126. Wells will be at capacity next year. 
 
■ Shamrock Hills New TK-8  
 
Shamrock hills open next year as TK-5 or TK-6 to begin with and will go upto TK to 8. Wells 
students will have the option to enroll at Shamrock hills once it opens. There has been a 
proposal to make all elementary school TK-6. Parents voted against it in a survey conducted. 
 
■ Bond Funds and Future District Projects 
 
Bond money has to be used for facilities. Murray is getting MPR, cottonwood is getting a 
gym.Most of the gyms do not have air conditioning, that is being taken care of by these bond 
funds.. Wells is redoing their track. Wells is also getting a new MPR and drama room. Dublin 
high track will be renovated. We have 55 million in state matching funds. The new housing 
community near safeway is paying 19 million to DUSD. We have earned 6 million in interests on 
bond money. This may be used to pay 3 years of solar panel loans. 
 
■ Budget Shortfall 
We have a deficit of 5.5 million. 85% of our budget is spent on people. People cuts may happen 
to compensate for this deficit. 
 



                                 

● Department Updates 
 
○ Co-Presidents: Dana Ede & Camille Arroyo 
 
■ Trunk or Treat Recap 
Trunk or treat was a hit. A lot of planning went into it. Candy donations came in last minute. We 
have received feedback that 3 hours is too long for trunks considering set up and clean up 
times. Next year we may consider doing it for 2.5 hours. Volunteers from Dublin high were very 
helpful. 
  
■ Movie Night - Friday, 11/15 (MPR) 
 
 We have purchased some snacks for the movie night. We have 100 bags of chips, 90 Mott’s 
fruit snacks, 80 juice boxes, 80 water bottles and popcorn. We accept cash and venmo for 
movie night. We need a total of 5 volunteers. Shabnam to write an email to Mr. Britten to make 
custodian arrangements. 
 
■ Family Game Night - Friday, 12/6 (MPR) 
 
Parents have come to us asking to organize family game night. It will be on 12/6 at MPR. Sign 
up genius will be set up for parent volunteers to set up games. 
  
● Fundraising: 
 
■ See's Candies Fundraiser 
 
This went live on Nov 1 and will be open through Dec 6. 22$ raised so far. This has been posted 
on facebook only. An email blast would be sent out soon. 
 
■ Dine out Updates 
We made 250$ from frsh millions. Owners said we are always welcome to have our dine outs 
there. Nov 13 dine out is at Taqueria Azteca from 8 AM to 9 PM. 30% will be donated to PFC.We 
have made 90$ from Regal fundraising so far. 
 
■ Holiday Boutique 
Holiday Boutique is on Dec 14 from 12-4 PM. We have 6 tables reserved so far and raised 350$. 
We will open this to entire Dublin community. Plan is to post on next door for reach. 
 
● Open Discussion (All Present) 
 
Luv to play approached us for a week long fund raiser. 1st day 50% will be donated to PFC and 
the following 6 days 30%. We have to start on a Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday. We will be 
bringing back popsicle sales. Ms. Carley requested PFC funds of around 700$ per grade level for 



                                 

mystery writing tool which is very interactive and encourages students to write. We are also 
bringing back Art to remember . 
 
Meeting ended at 8:44 PM 


